
S T A T E  O F  M A I N E  
DEP A R T M EN T  OF  EN VI R ON M EN T A L  PR OT EC T I ON 

 
 
 

  

  

MELANIE LOYZIM 

COMMISSIONER 

 

JANET T. MILLS 

GOVERNOR 

  
February 14, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: Jay@envirotactics.com 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202410189, PRE-QUALIFIED VENDOR 

LIST FOR NATURAL RESOURCE DAMAGE ASSESSMENT AND 
RESTORATION (NRDAR) 

Dear James Tracy: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Department of Environmental Protection for PRE-
QUALIFIED VENDOR LIST FOR NATURAL RESOURCE DAMAGE 
ASSESSMENT AND RESTORATION (NRDAR). Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of 
the RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will 
be made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ian Isler 
Oil & Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0017 
Cell (207) 530-7234 
ian.d.isler@maine.gov 
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MELANIE LOYZIM 

COMMISSIONER 

 

JANET T. MILLS 

GOVERNOR 

  
February 14, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: jamie.holmes@briloon.org 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202410189, PRE-QUALIFIED VENDOR 

LIST FOR NATURAL RESOURCE DAMAGE ASSESSMENT AND 
RESTORATION (NRDAR) 

Dear Jamie Holmes: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Department of Environmental Protection for PRE-
QUALIFIED VENDOR LIST FOR NATURAL RESOURCE DAMAGE 
ASSESSMENT AND RESTORATION (NRDAR). Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of 
the RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will 
be made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ian Isler 
Oil & Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0017 
Cell (207) 530-7234 
ian.d.isler@maine.gov 
 



S T A T E  O F  M A I N E  
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MELANIE LOYZIM 

COMMISSIONER 

 

JANET T. MILLS 

GOVERNOR 

  
February 14, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: swilley@eaest.com 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202410189, PRE-QUALIFIED VENDOR 

LIST FOR NATURAL RESOURCE DAMAGE ASSESSMENT AND 
RESTORATION (NRDAR) 

Dear Stephanie Willey: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Department of Environmental Protection for PRE-
QUALIFIED VENDOR LIST FOR NATURAL RESOURCE DAMAGE 
ASSESSMENT AND RESTORATION (NRDAR). Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of 
the RFP, The Department has decided to cancel the RFP and no award will 
be made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ian Isler 
Oil & Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0017 
Cell (207) 530-7234 
ian.d.isler@maine.gov 
 




